## Bristol Central High School Class of 2016 Senior Graduation Party Committee

## Dear Parents of the Class of 2016:

As you know, we are putting a Senior Grad Party night together for the graduating class. We are three and a half months away from putting on this great, safe, and memorable night for your child(ren). We have some very successful fundraisers coming up that we NEED your help with. Listed below are the upcoming events and phone calls will go out to remind everyone of these fundraisers as we continue.

## Fundraisers are key to making this event happen!

- Yearlong bottle and can drive: at Green Planet Recycling, 370 Riverside Ave. (Please mention BCHS Grad Party 2016 when dropping off your bottles)
- Calendar Sale: Sale starts 2/22/16 through 3/25/16, Please have your senior pick up their packet in the main office. HUGE MONEY MAKING FUNDRAISER! The student who sells the most will win FREE Prom Tickets!
- Adult Dance: Saturday, 3/19/16, from 7:00–11:30 p.m., at the Polish Club, 541 N. Main St. The band will be *Cajun Ray and Steamers*. Get your friends together for this adults only dance. Reserve your table today.
- Chili's Night: Wednesday, 3/23/16, from 5:00–9:00 p.m., Farmington Ave., Bristol. Proceeds from food purchases goes to the Senior Class. Come out for dinner and wear your maroon and white to show your support! A flyer is needed and must be presented to server (available in main office).
- Student Faculty Basketball Game: Thursday, 3/24/16, at 7:00 p.m. in the BHCS gym. It's a fun event to see the students beat the teachers!
- Five and Below Store Fundraiser: 3/20/16-3/26/16; 10% donated back to Grad Party. The flyer must be presented at time of purchase (available in main office).
- Lawn Sign Fundraiser: TBD Proudly stick a "BCHS Graduate 2016" with your child's name on it on your front lawn. Proceeds from sale go to Grad Party.
- Car Wash: 4/17/16, time to be determined
- Firefly Brewery: Sunday, 5/1/16, time to be determined

Ask everyone you know save their bottles, make a donation, participate in our fundraisers...... anything you do to HELP is appreciated. We need your support with these fundraisers for them to be successful! We will update you with additional information as we get closer. Questions on any of the above fundraisers can be addressed to Beth/Sue at the email address below.

We are also asking (again), as a senior parent, if you would rather make a monetary donation, we thank you! Any donation would be greatly appreciated. Checks payable to: BCHS Grad Party 2016 and mail or drop off to: BCHS, ATTN: Grad Party Committee, 480 Wolcott St., Bristol, CT 06010.

As always, everyone is welcome to attend the meetings. It is actually encouraged, but if for some reason you can't make the meetings, you can email your ideas, questions and concerns to the email address below. Please help make this successful. Meetings are the third Wednesday of each month in the senior café at 7:00 p.m. Our next meeting is 3/16/15 and we hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Beth Marcantonio and Sue Gaudoin Class of 2016 Grad Party Presidents Gaudoin@sbcglobal.net